
From: Adrian Watson   
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 3:04 PM 
To: Sandy Munro  
 
Subject: Aberdeen City Licensing Board (local Conditions) - 'Euros' - outside entertainment  
 
Hi Sandy, 
 
Further to our useful discussion of last week. 
 
The UEFA European Football Championships are due to take place in Germany from Friday 
14 June to Friday 14 July 2024 inclusive. Delighted to see that the Scots have qualified and 
indeed participate in the opening fixture against the hosts Germany in Munich on 14 June 
2024. It is reasonable to say the tournament as a whole can be seen as one holding national 
significance.  
 
With that in mind, I hereby formally request that consideration is given by Aberdeen City 
Licensing Board to the temporary relaxation of the ‘Local Conditions’ applied to Outdoor 
Drinking Areas to allow licensed premises across the city to show the tournament games on 
outdoor television screens for the duration of the tournament.  
 
Games are scheduled at 2pm, 5pm and 8pm respectively and all the early group stage 
matches ought to have concluded by 10pm. The knock-out stages commence on Saturday 29 
June 2024 and are due to kick off at 5pm and 8pm respectively, with that semi-finals/final at 
8pm only. There is the possibility that at the knock-out stage extra time and penalties may be 
applicable which could cause the game to over-run. 
 
Is this sufficient for your needs? Only too happy to speak to the proposal as the ‘Board. 
 
I know, for instance, that the Dundee City Licensing Board have invited individual offers from 
licensed premises.  
 
Very best wishes, 
 
Adrian   
 


